
Aruba, April 25, 2022

Dear Timeshare Member,

It has been a week since we started the room renovation on the fifth floor and 
I am pleased to inform you that we are progressing on schedule and we are on 
target to complete the first wing by June 2022.

As part of this progress update, I am writing to remind you that the deadline 
for the special assessment is April 30, 2022. Many of you have paid already but 
we still have some weeks outstanding. We understand that, for some of you, 
the assessment creates a financial burden and it is for this reason that we are 
offering our timeshare members the opportunity to pay half the assessment 
now and the remaining half before December 1, 2022. This way we can ensure 
the project is able to move forward on schedule and keep you as our 
timeshare member.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our team in the accounting department 
in case you have any questions or concerns:

Shade Kock skock@arubarenaissance.com
Melissa Rosina mrosina@arubarenaissance.com
Jayline Geerman jageerman@arubarenaissance.com
Lisa Trappenberg ltrappenberg@arubarenaissance.com

Sincerely,
Renaissance Aruba Wind Creek Resort

Paul Gielen
General Manager
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